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Brainstorming Workshop on Role of ATARIs in the Development of Fisheries Sector was conducted 

on 6 April 2016 at NFDB, Hyderabad. Dr. A.K. Singh, Deputy Director General (Agrl Extn), Directors of 

all ATARIs, Extension Experts from MANAGE, NAARM & NIRDPR and representatives of KVKs from 

Nellore and Karimnagar are the invited participants.  Shri. K.N Kumar, IAS, Chief Executive, Executive 

Directors, Sr. Executives and Sr. Consultants of NFDB also participated in the program. This is the 

first initiative to have a collaboration with ATARIs.  The road map to work with ATARIs in turn with 

Fisheries Subject Matter Specialists (SMS) of Krishi Vignan Kendras (KVK) was discussed, deliberated 

and proposed to implement fisheries development capacity building programmes and projects. The 

programme was coordinated by the HRD division of NFDB. 

 

 

 


